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Notice of Reduced Hours of Access to 
Public Ice Totes 

 
Effective July 24th 2022 the public ice totes at the False 

Island dock will only be available to the public from 
5am-9pm every day. 

 
We will be blocking access to the totes at nighttime 

due to people abusing the privilege. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
Any questions or concerns about this can be taken to 

the Craig Harbor Master 
 

907-826-3404 
 


